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I'm not liking this over regulation and scrutiny of every little thing a citizen does. I 

understand the reasoning behind HB 3258, and I can value the heart behind it, but I 

think it shows a deep mistrust of the people of this state by our "betters" in 

government. My concerns are not unfounded, as there is mounting evidence of the 

surveillance state as government agencies collude to spy on everyday citizens. I 

believe this bill goes too far in surveilling who gets what kind of medication for 

themselves or their pet. Please oppose HB 3258. 


